
Seasonal Australia Fumigation for  
Brown Marmorated Stink Bugs (BMSB) 

Dear valued Customer 

 

As some of you may have already heard the Australian Government 
Department of Agriculture and Water Resources has announced a 
limited period of fumigation of high risk goods. Therefore from 
September 1st, 2018 until April 30th, 2019 many goods bound for 
Australia need to be fumigated to make sure the Brown Marmorated 
Stink Bug will not be imported to the Australian environment. 

 

For further information please check the official homepage of the 
Australian Department of Agriculture: 
http://www.agriculture.gov.au/import/before/pests/brown-marmorated-stink-bugs 

 

We are currently in contact with various pest control companies to 
find the best solution for you and your cargo. We will keep you further 
informed.  

 

For further information, please contact your local SACO Shipping 
Team. 
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